

20, AVENUE APPIA - CH-1211 GENEVA 27 - SWITZERLAND - TEL CENTRAL +41 22 791 2111 - FAX CENTRAL +41 22 791 3111 - WWW.WHO.INT

Tel. direct:

+41 22 791 2790/4041

Fax direct:

+41 22 791

E-mail:

civilsociety@who.int

In reply please

Your reference:

refer to:

N61-348-162

Dr I. Magrath

President

International Network for Cancer Treatment and

Research

rue Engeland, 642 B-1180 Brussels

7 February 2012

Dear Dr Magrath,

In accordance with exchanges between our organizations last year, the WHO Executive Board reviewed the report of our collaboration at its 130th session. I am pleased to inform you that the Board decided to maintain the International Network for Cancer Treatment and Research in official relations with the World Health Organization. In making its decision, the Board commended the continuing dedication of the organization you represent in support of the work of WHO.

I would like to take this opportunity to convey my thanks to the members of the International Network for Cancer Treatment and Research for their work with WHO. I hope that our activities continue to be as fruitful. In this connection, please contact Dr A.W.H. Ullrich, Medical Officer, Chronic Diseases Prevention and Management, who serves as the Designated Technical Officer for our relations, to pursue implementation of our plan for collaboration or, as the case may be, agreement on such a plan.

Yours sincerely.

Dr E. Renganathan

Director a.i.

Partnerships

Ms E. Dupont, Administrative Officer, INCTR, Brussels, Belgium cc:

PS Please note this letter will not be mailed but transmitted by email.